
9 March 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

 

I would like to invite you to the Reconciliation Action Plan (RAP) workshop held Tuesday 4 April in 

Week 10. The event will start at 3:30pm and end at approximately 4:30pm. Merici College have 

goals in our strategic plan to better celebrate, recognise and teach about Aboriginal and Torres 

Strait Islander cultures and spiritualities. To aid this we are beginning the process of creating a 

RAP.  

This workshop will give parents, students and teachers the opportunity to engage in the goals of 

the RAP and ensure all voices are heard in establishing the priorities of the plan. I will explain the 

essential goals of the RAP and we will work together to consider the best ways we can reach 

these goals. 

Reconciliation requires all people to come together, so please come along to have a better 

understanding of how we can be part of this important process. 

 

Kind regards, 

Miss Alyssa Markmann 

First Nations Education Contact Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.merici.act.edu.au/

